
SOUPER SUNDAY 

A large variety of soups, including vegetarian, will be available to enjoy 
during the coffee hour and for purchase to take home.

We are raising funds to support those participating in the upcoming youth 
trip to Cuba and for 2020 Camp/Synod School scholarships.  For years this 
church has generously supported those youth attending Camp Wyoming 
and families participating in Synod School.  We are pleased to assist those 
going to Cuba.  Through your generosity we are able to continue to offer 
scholarships and support.

The Christian Formation Committee would like to thank the chefs 
and the congregation for their continued support.

SOUPER SUNDAY 
Sunday, November 17th 

following church service


